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 27th September 2019 NEWSLETTER    4 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It was fantastic to see some parents and carers at the fist stay and play 
session this week. Please feel free to pop in to our sessions which will  
continue to take place every Tuesday and Thursday morning.  

Next week is another busy week at Downsell Primary School, I look        
forward to seeing you all in and around school. 

Mr Chetty 

 

 

To register for FUN KIDS after school care, please pop into the school office, and collect an    

application pack . 

FUN KIDS runs from 3.20pm—7.00pm and costs £10 per session. This will include games and 

activities, as well as a healthy snack and a drink.  

Please book in advance to ensure your child has a space.  

3.20 – 7.00pm 

After  School Care     

                                                                                                   

Chess Breakfast 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

Parents of children in Year 3, 4  & 5 are invited to join us  on  

Wednesday 2nd October for a chess breakfast in the library. This 

is a fantastic opportunity for parents to play a game of chess with 

your children, and thereafter enjoy breakfast together.  

(9.30am—10.30am) The school photographer will be      

coming into school on 07/10/19 to take 

the children’s individual photographs. 

Please ensure that your son/daughter 

comes to school in their school        

uniform. 

The photographers will be in from 8-30 

am to take photographs of  siblings   

within the school; unfortunately we are 

unable to accommodate siblings that 

do not attend Downsell Primary. If you 

would NOT like your child to take a 

school photo please notify your child's   

teacher. Photographs will only be     

taken where consent has been given. 

                                              Reading Breakfast   

It was pleasing to see so many parents/carers join us for the first reading breakfast of the 

year. I hope you enjoyed listening to your children read some of their favourite books and as 

well as breakfast in the school library.  

Lost Property 

We have lots of lost property, including jumpers , fleeces, 

dresses , trousers, and jackets. All lost property is kept in the 

reception area and all parents and children are welcome to 

come and check for any  of their missing belongings there.  



Class Child’s Name 

  BRAVO CARDS ACHIEVEMENT CARDS GOLDEN AWARDS 

Big Ben     Zara 

The Shard     Rumaysa 

Angel Falls Riyaaq, Mahnoor, Wesley, 
Menaal, Jessica, Mason, 
Mustafa, Leonardo, Ayden 

Mahnoor,Unik,Wesley Mahnoor 

Atlantis Arifa, Nevaeh, Priteesh, 
Kevin, Kayden, Eshal, Kady,  
Aleena, Valeria 

  Valeria 

Burj Khalifa Tianna, Chloe, Luka Viktoria, Maria, Mohammed Tianna 

Atomium Zariah, Abdul, William Charlie, Maria-Andreea Naz 

Niagara Falls Basma, Nicholas, Ayhem, 
Nicholas, Inaya, Shahel 

Yassin, Shahel, Jack, Jawaria, 
Nur 

Ayhem 

Bosphorus Bridge Usman, Teeyano, Nehmiah, 
Nadia, Dayse, Usman,  
Ehan, Keenan, Jahshay  

Alexia, Maeesha, Magda,      
Rebecca, Ehan, Aya, Iman, Salina 

Usman 

Colosseum     Nikita 

Giza     Shajaniya 

Giant's Causeway Haajra, Aisha Ana-Cristina, Mia, Ishaq, Andrea Aisha 

Statue of Liberty   Neo, Emanuela, Costi Khadija 

Portcullis House Laylah Pavlina, Sara, Safa, Masal,  
Mariana 

Pavlina 

Wembley Erion, Alina, Neha Reece, Raimond, Alihasir, Elina, 
Kacey-Joe 

Matthew 

White Cliffs of Dover Kyran, Alisha, Zirwa, Sarah, 
Falak 

  Lily 

Stonehenge Firdaus, Shannon, Mackela Riley, Firdaus Samia 

Acropolis      Shane 

  

  

 

Here at Downsell Primary School we would 

like to do all we can to alleviate some of the 

strains on our families. This year we will   

continue to run our own Food Bank. 

On Monday mornings there will be a           

donation point at the office, where we are 

asking parents who can, to pop in and       

donate any non-perishable food items as 

well as personal care items. This will help us 

immensely so that we may continue to help 

those in need. To make donations at any 

other time or collect a parcel please come 

into the office, speak to Corinne who can 

help you further.  


